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Grid Code Data Exchange Working Group 
 

Terms of Reference 
 
Terms of Reference 
It was agreed at the Extraordinary Grid Code Review Panel (GCRP) meeting on 31st July that 
a GCRP Working Group would be established and tasked with identifying an enduring 
solution to the interaction between the STC and Grid Code. 
 
The terms of reference for the working group are: 
 
1. Review the investment planning data requirements and current STC and Grid Code 

provisions/obligations 
 
2. Consider the interaction between the STC and Grid Code provisions, in particular: 

a. the cross governance issues 
b. whether the existing change coordination provisions are sufficient 

 
3. Identify and consider the nature/content of the data exchange provisions and where the 

obligation(s) would be best situated 
 
4. Identify and consider an enduring solution which will fulfill the necessary obligations and 

minimise any cross governance issues 
 
5. Recommend changes required to the Grid Code 
 
6. Identify consequential changes which may be required to other industry codes 
 
Working Group Members 
Members GCRP Working group will be as follows:  
 
Chair  Secretary 
Duncan Burt National Grid Richard Dunn National Grid 
 
National Grid Representatives 
Lilian Macleod 
John Zammit-Haber 
 
Industry Representatives 
Sigrid Bolik Econnect Consulting Ltd 
Paul Jones E.ON 
Alan Michie Scottish Power Transmission Ltd 
Jim Molley Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission Ltd 
John Morris British Energy 
 
Authority Observer 
Bridget Morgan  Ofgem 
 
Meeting Dates 
The Working Group meetings will be held at National Grid House, Warwick and via 
teleconference (if applicable), commencing at 10am. The meetings have been scheduled for 
the following dates: 
 
 Thursday, 1st November 2007 
 Monday, 12th November 2007 

 


